
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 5th July 

Hello everyone! I hope you are all keeping well. It was so nice to see 

lots of you at the Forest School sessions last week.  

It has been a bit of a busy week in the Mulligan house this week as 

Oscar and I have both had birthdays. We have had to do things a bit 

differently as we weren’t able to see people in the same way but we 

enjoyed a lovely picnic in the garden for Oscar’s birthday with his 

Grandma and Grandad. Having two birthdays very close together means 

a lot of cake! Lucy made a lovely chocolate cake for me which was very 

yummy! 

                                     
I’ll write again soon. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x        


